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ACEP believes each medical school should include an academic department 
of emergency medicine that will be responsible for educational programs in 
emergency medicine and will be equal in status to the other departments. 
 
In addition, all United States medical schools should require formal exposure 
to the specialty of emergency medicine, including, but not limited to, an 
emergency medicine rotation, to ensure that graduating medical students 
understand the role of emergency departments and the practice of emergency 
medicine. 
 
Medical schools without direct access to a clinical site for mandatory 
emergency medicine clerkships should strive to form agreements with and 
allocate appropriate resources to any affiliated academic emergency medicine 
department with a clinical site that is able to support this endeavor. 
 

 

 


